Town of Windsor

Memorandum

November 14, 2023

TO:

The Honorable Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager

SUBJECT:

Capital Projects Update

MG7 1

Duke Street & Virginia Avenue Water Main Replacement

The contractors completed the water main installation, except for minor elements that will be required when charging the line. They are currently cleaning up the lay down yard and working on grading the areas that were disturbed before starting to reconnect individual services.

Enclosures

None

Recommendation

For Council's information